
Columbus Schools Visit

Dr. Talisa Dixon, Superintendent of Columbus City Schools;
Columbus Schools Board member Christina Vera and several
administrative staff from Columbus Schools visited the FCBDD Early
Childhood Education and Family Center on May 4. Following a
presentation on the partnership with Columbus Schools and other
organizations, a tour was provided to highlight the partnership. Special
thanks to Jessica Bennett, ECE Instructor, for making the connection
to arrange the visit and Becky Love, Director of ECE for hosting and
presenting to the group.
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